

Baldwin Union Free School District

Baldwin Middle School 3211 Schreiber Place ◆ Baldwin, NY 11510-4798 (516) 434-6201



Natasha Arthurton Assistant Principal Dr. Erica Taylor Interim Principal Corinne Tumbarello Interim Assistant Principal

Michael Levine Dean of Students Laurie McKenzie Dean of Students Rosemarie Socci Dean of Students

Dear Baldwin Families.

In anticipation of inclement weather this winter, please be advised that school closures or a switch to remote learning are always announced on the district website, on major news and radio broadcasts and by phone/email messaging.

This Monday, January 8, it is possible that we will be impacted by a snow event and need families to prepare for the possibility of remote instruction. The decision to switch to a remote learning day or to a school closure will be made as early as possible. Please be sure to check your email and phone messages on Sunday and/or Monday early morning.

If the decision is made to switch to remote learning, the following procedures will be implemented.

Baldwin Middle School students will be expected to follow their normal bell schedule. They should access each individual teacher's google classroom to find the live link for their respective class. Learners are expected to turn on their webcam and be visible on camera at the beginning of the period, at the end of the period, and as instructed by the teacher. Please note the bell schedule below:

Period	Start	End	Length
1	8:11 AM	8:51 AM	40 minutes
AM Announcements	8:51 AM	8:57 AM	6 minutes
2	9:01 AM	9:41 AM	40 minutes
3	9:45 AM	10:25 AM	40 minutes
4	10:29 AM	11:09 AM	40 minutes
5	11:13 AM	11:53 AM	40 minutes
6	11:57 AM	12:37 PM	40 minutes
7	12:41 PM	1:21 PM	40 minutes
8	1:25 PM	2:05 PM	40 minutes
PM Announcements	2:05 PM	2:07 PM	2 minutes
9	2:12 PM	2:52 PM	40 minutes

Please note that attendance will be taken as we are obligated to report to the state.

For technical support, please complete the district's <u>Family Help Desk Form</u>.

For further assistance, please contact the main office at 516.434.6201.

Please remember to regularly check your email for the latest updates from our school and District Office.

We appreciate your ongoing cooperation during this winter season.

Sincerely,

Dr. Erica D. Taylor

Dr. Linea D. Taylor

We are Innovative...We are Inclusive...We are Involved...We are Baldwin!